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I have worked with the IGRA Treasurer to set up procedures to verify IGRA income due and 
expenses that fit within the budget or subsequent board actions. 
 
Again, this year, I must report that we are lucky to have David Hill as our Treasurer.  
 
The IGRA financial records have been audited through August 31, 2006 and they are in order 
without exceptions. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
John A. King 
Corporate Financial Auditor 


